Matthew Miller tragically lost his life in an automobile accident September 23rd, 2007. He was a student of Vicki Jenks (WI), and a beloved son of Katharine and Wolfgang Hoffmann (WI) and Donald and Deborah Miller (NC). Vicki and Katharine invite you to partner with them in supporting the "Matthew Miller Memorial World Percussion Collection".

It is our vision, along with Vicki and Katharine, that we continue to grow the "ABC's" (African, Brazilian & Cuban collections) and expand the Middle Eastern and Asian collections. We would also like to move towards realizing our dream of a complete Caribbean Steel Band in the coming years. Please make your tax-deductible contributions to the

INTERNATIONAL MUSIC CAMP c/o Matt's Drums 111-11th Ave SW, Suite 3 Minot, ND 58701

or you may donate online at the link on our website.

